----Original Message-----

From: pappe, michelle [mailto:SCA04003@Allstate.com] 

Sent: Monday, March 14, 2005 1:30 PM

To: comments

Subject: tax reform

I am concerned that should my domestic and lifetime partner pass away, the house that we both own, will be re-assessed and I will have to pay higher taxes based on the current appraisal of the home.  Obviously the same would occur for her in the case that I pass away.  This is unfair.  Please address these issues in your new reform.

Thank you 

Michelle Pappe 

Michelle S. Pappe 

Sales Associate 

1965 Market Street 

San Francisco, Ca 94103 

415-552-6200 

415-552-6521 fax 

michellepappe@allstate.com 
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